
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  

(BLYTH ROAD, HARWORTH) 

(40 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT)  

ORDER 2025 (1317) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 

deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. In order to fulfil a S278 agreement and 

make the speed limit more appropriate following the construction of a new 

development on Mulberry Park, Blyth Road, Harworth, the existing 40mph Speed Limit 

along Blyth Road, Harworth has been extended as shown on the attached drawing 

(Drawing Number H/JLB/4900/01). 

 


